
Minutes of WEACt meeting  -  May 11, 2016 

7:30 pm Selectmen Room, Town Hall 
 
Present:  Maria Costantini*, Claire Galkowski*, Pam Kane*, and Steve Shinopoulos*  
 

Revised by-laws – The Selectman requested some changes - Maria will email 
Christine to change "Term of Office" to reflect the conversation about a member 
being allowed to serve more than 2 consecutive terms if there are vacancies on the 
board. Will also suggested some edits.  Also add that the officers will serve 1 year 
term and will be elected in June. 
 
Solarize Westwood - The deadline for the state program is in June. Peter suggested 
that we think about moving forward on our own, but there were concerns on how 
this could be done.  For example how would we select a contractor? We need to 
move quickly because the S Recs will end on 1/8/17.  Another proposal to 
encourage solarizing in Westwood is to have a solar fair in the fall with speakers and 
contractors.  There was support for this and concrete plans will be made at future 
meetings. 
 
Trash and Recycling - Claire met with Todd, Tish and Brendan - Waste Management 
will do a spot check sometime this year to audit our trash for contamination - Claire 
is still advocating for a recycling coordinator - possible add a new recycle drop off at 
the redesigned facility - possible bin for cardboard at the DPW yard 
 
Recycling Day - was successful - a good flow of people 
 
 
 
____________________ 
*WEAC member 
 


